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Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
Brandon Marsh Nature Reserve Visit 27th March 2023 
 
As part of A Level Biology, students are required to carry out 12 required practicals.  We 
have arranged a visit Brandon Marsh Nature Reserve to carry out the final practical for year 
13. This will be on sampling techniques on Monday 27th March 2023. In order to fully meet 
the demands of the A Level practical endorsement, we strongly recommend that students 
participate in this visit, they will be assessed by their normal teacher during the day. 
 
The cost for each student attending is £17.50 which includes two sessions about sampling 
techniques at Brandon Marsh, transport and insurance. Voluntary contributions will be 
sought in order for this trip to go ahead.   
 
Please complete the consent form below and return with payment to Student Reception in 
a sealed envelope marked: ‘Brandon Marsh Visit’ by 13th March, with the students’ name 
clearly labelled.  
 
We will be leaving school at 9.00am, so students would need to arrive at school by the normal 
time of 8.40am.  Transport to and from Brandon Marsh has been arranged by coach. Please 
ensure your child is dressed appropriately as we will be working outside and may get wet or 
muddy. Students also need to bring a packed lunch and drinks with them as there will not be 
the opportunity to buy food/drinks.  We aim to return to school at approximately 3.00pm.   
 
Yours faithfully, 
         
Miss E Boiling       Mrs E O’Connor 
           Headteacher 
______________________________________________________________________________
REPLY SLIP 
 
Student’s Name: ___________________________ Tutor Group: ______________________ 
 
I would like my child to attend ‘Sampling Practical Visit’ on Monday 27th March 2023 at 
Brandon Marsh Nature Reserve in Coventry: 
I enclose £17.50 for the visit.   
 
Signed:  ________________________________ (Parent/Carer)  
 
Date:___________________ 
 
Please place the reply slip and payment in a sealed envelope and pass to student 
reception 
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